
Public Consultation 
on 

Lacock Village Gateways 
       
Lacock Parish Council is proposing to install Village Gateways at 
strategic locations to reduce traffic speed.

The survey conducted by the Lacock Traffic Survey Group (LTSG) 
last year highlighted the concerns of Lacock residents over the 
speed and volume of traffic through the village. 

 

Village Gateways have been proven to have a statistically 
significant effect on reducing vehicle speed when correctly 
deployed.


The consultation will take the form of displaying and discussing 
plans with options and asking parishioners for their views and 
comments. 


This will take place in the Manger Barn in Lacock from 10 am 
to 5.00pm on Sunday and Monday 1st and 2nd October. 


Please come to view the presentation and 
let us have your views and comments. 


